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Dear Elected Leaders – 
 
There is no emergency!  And there has not been an emergency here in CT or the USA for a long 
time. 
 
Did you listen to the recent Town Hall interview hosted by Kim Fiorello with the renowned Dr. 
Harvey Risch?  He tells it like it is – there is no emergency, the mandates must be ended 
immediately, and the vaccine program should be stopped. 
 
Dr. Paul Alexander cites over 150 studies that show no benefit for masks and multitudes of 
problems and risk.   The most recent study published in JAMA claims that the average IQ lost for 
children over the pandemic with masks for children is 22 points – this is horrendous! 
 
We were pleased to hear that Governor Ned Lamont said he will let go of the mask mandate on 
Feb 28th; however, we all know that this is a bait-and-switch action when he is still trying to 
extend his emergency powers.  If he can extend emergency powers (over 20 states in America 
are “done” with the emergency, and more counting every day), the masks could become 
codified law.  This would be a travesty.  CT will be lost. 
 
Please VOTE NO on extending Governor Lamont’s emergency powers.  And please VOTE NO on 
codifying any of his emergency orders.  Let’s get back to a real democratic government and 
enough of this tyranny! 
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